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On Apr. 6, 2021 we had the pleasure of having our Assistant Governor, Larry Bates, visit with us.  He spoke briefly and gave us words of encouragement to continue our involvement with Rotary.  Rotarian Phillip Gipson had the program today.  He introduced our speaker, Lisa Pierce from Alabama Rural Ministry (ARM).  She spoke on their mission to provide sustainable homes, produce servant leaders, and build strategic community partners and strong families.  Their mission field is primarily local (Lee and Macon Counties, some in Chambers County as well) and extends to west Alabama and beyond.
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